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I support SB 37.

Like President Trump is doing in making our budget a performance based
budget along with DOGE finding as of today 160 Billion in fraud, waste and
abuse, SB 37 will get our State spending to a performance and merit based
system.

Our budget has for too long been too large and with little to no means to
determine if the departments are meeting their goals. This makes those
department come up with measurable missions and goals. Then if those
missions and goals are met with the budgeted amount or less, that then is
what any business strives for. Sadly, our government has a “use it or loose
it” mentality and is not held to a measurable standard. SB 37 will do so.
Most importantly to me is that the missions, goals and last years spending
will be readily known to the legislature and then those departments that
meet or exceed their missions/goals will be recognized and those that didn't
will have to explain themselves and the legislature may then give guidance
or reduce funding or both.

President Trump is making our government accountable and America First.
There is every reason why our State can and should demand the same!

Pass out SB 37
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